
 

              
 

   

 

 

The latest digital, colored perspective of the proposed elementary building has been 

released.  On the attached drawing, you can see the elevation of the new building as 

well as a view from the “eye in the sky”.   

 

The city council voted on Tuesday, December 6, to vacate the street to the north of 

the high school and part of the street to the east.  The building plan as depicted 

utilizes both of these streets as vacated. 

 

The Miller School Board timelines for the building project are to accept bids in 

February with an early April beginning construction date.  The district is hopeful 

that the new building and gymnasium will be fully utilized in the 2013-2014 school 

year. 
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